July 2, 2018
One Off Hospitality Group
808 W. Lake Street
Chicago, IL  60607
To Whom It May Concern:
Clark Kennedy-Paesler worked at Publican Quality Meats for over 3 years and then at The Publican for 1 year. He is a hard-worker and would be an asset to your organization. We would immediately re-hire him at One Off Hospitality group if he were interested in coming back to Chicago. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate reaching out to me.
Sincerely,
Kim Leali
Culinary Operations Director
773-213-4227
kim@oneoffhospitality.com
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